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Giant Book Sale 
Saturday, Jan 21st 
10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

 
We have a huge number of books at this sale scheduled for 

January 21st on Saturday from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm. in the Library 
Community Room.   

The Library has provided us with a large supply of Children’s 
resource books and biographies. Tell the teachers you know…they 
may want them for their classrooms. The library has also withdrawn a 
large number of fiction books no longer in demand.  All of these will 
be available to purchase at ridiculously low prices.  

Let everyone know that we also have like-new hard-bound 
books and a huge selection of paperbacks to stock up on for your 
reading pleasure, at a fraction of the cost of new books.  Hardbound 
books are $1.00 and paperbacks are only 50 cents each.  Children’s 
books are 25 cents each or 5 for $1.00 

These books are generously donated by Library patrons in 
our community to be recycled and enjoyed by others and to allow the 
Friends of the Library to raise funds for additional Library books, 
library supplies and programs for the community. 
 Tell your friends to schedule January 21st  for some great 
book bargains. 

 
 SPECIAL EVENT FOR MEMBERS:  Drop by Friday, January 

20th from 2:00 to 5:00 pm as we set up for the Saturday book sale. 
We will sell books Friday afternoon to members only, so drop by and 
see what we have to offer at this special preview sale. 
 

An Evening of  
Chumash Poetry and Legends 

 
January 18th, 2006 

Chatsworth Library Community Room 
7:00 pm 

Noted Chumash poet Georgiana Sanchez whose poetry is 
featured in “The Sound of Rattlers and Clappers” will present “An 
Evening of Chumash Poetry and Legends” on Wednesday January 
18, 2006 at  7PM in the Chatsworth Library Community Room.   

Please Join us. 

Library Chats...  
for the love of books 
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LIBRARY HOURS       (818)  341-4276 
Mondays & Wednesdays    12:30 pm – 8:00 pm 
Tuesdays & Thursdays  12:30 pm – 5:30 pm 
Fridays & Saturdays  10:00 am – 5:30 pm 
Sundays        Closed 
Major Holidays   Closed 
 
SCHEDULED ACTIVITES: 
Origami Class  Community Room 
Feb 4  (Sat)   1:00 pm- 4:00 pm 
 
CHUMASH LEGENDS  Community Room 
January 18 (Wed)   7:00 – 8:00 pm 
 
BOOK SALE   Community Room 
January 21 (Sat)       10:00 am – 2:00 pm 
 
Book Club   Community Room 
February 1  (Wed)   1:00 - 2:30 pm 
 
Friends Meeting   Community Room 
February 15 (Wed)          7:00 – 8:00 pm 
 

LIBRARY STAFF 
Head Librarian:  Bruce Seidman 
Adult Librarian: Linda Capicotto 

Young Adult Librarian: Tammy Niblett 
Young Adult Librarian: Margaret Trivison  
Children’s Librarian: Elizabeth Abramson 

 
FRIENDS OF THE CHATSWORTH 

LIBRARY OFFICERS 
President: John Thorpe 
Book Sales  Co-Chairpersons: Jo Ann Stipkovich 

    Gretchen Martin 
Treasurer: Ray Vincent  
Secretary: Zena Thorpe 
Membership: Barbara Pampalone 
Program: Linda Capicotto 
Newsletter: Ann Vincent 
Book Club: Aita Soovere 
Member-at-large:  Irene Nalbandian 
Member-at-large: Jaak Soovere 
Member-at-large: Keith Watts 
 



FROM THE FRIENDS 
PRESIDENT: 
John Thorpe, President 
 

This is the list of the proposed slate 
of officers for 2006: 

President:  John Thorpe 
Book Sales: 

JoAnn Stipkovich/Grechen Martin 
Treasurer:  Ray Vincent 
Secretary:    Zena Thorpe 
Membership:   Dottie Acker 
Program:  Linda Capicotto 
Newsletter:  Ann Vincent 
Book Club:  Aita Soovere 
Member at large: Jaak Soovere 
Member at large: Keith Watts 
  
We will have a short meeting at 6:30 prior 
to the program on January 18th  to discuss 
the book sale plans. The slate of officers 
will be voted on at the February 15th 
Meeting. 
 
Is there an * on your mailing label? 

Then it’s time to RENEW your membership. 
Membership forms will be available at the 

Book Sale or you can  email: 
annvincent@aol.com  

to have one sent to you to print and mail. 
 

 
Please come join us at the book 

sale, to help sell or purchase. Let 
your friends know about the sale.

THE CHILDREN’S CORNER 
Elizabeth Abramson – Children’s Librarian 
 

Story time and crafts is back in full swing on Tuesdays at 3:30.   
 
“Grandparents And Books” volunteers are always needed.  
These are kind-hearted individuals who read to children for a 
couple of hours a week.  If you are interested in volunteering for 
the library in this capacity, don’t hesitate to contact me.   

 
CHATSWORTH BOOK CLUB 
Book Club Coordinator – Aita Soovere 
 
Feb. 1st. 2006 - "Family pictures" by Sue Miller 
 
March 1st. 2006 - "The Name of the Rose" by Umberto Eco 
 
April 5th. 2006 - "The World is Flat" by Thomas Friedman 
 
All meetings are 1st Wed. at 1pm  
Please bring book suggestions with you to the next meeting so 
that we can put our schedule together for the next few months.  
If you have any questions, Call Aita Soovere (818) 886-8799 
 
FRIENDS BOOK STORE HOURS:  
 Monday 1:00 to 4:50, 5:30 to 7:30 pm 
 Tuesday 1:00 to 3:00 pm  
 Wednesday 1:00 to 7:00 pm 
 Thursday 1:00 to 4:00 pm  (3rd Thursday only) 
 Friday 11:00 to 3:00 pm (1st & 3rd  Friday) 
  2:00 to 5:00 pm 
 Saturday 10:30 to 1:00 pm (3rd Saturday only) 
 
Volunteers are needed to add additional hours of availability. 
It is easy and fun, and a great way to meet members of the 
community.  Come join us!  Call Jo Ann Stipkovich at (818) 
344-2000 and sign-up to help. 
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